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June 27, 2022 

Toronto and East York Community Council 
100 Queen Street West  
Toronto, ON M5H 2N2  

Speed Limit Reduction – Broadview Avenue 

Dear Councillor Perks and Toronto and East York Community Council, 

Broadview Avenue is a minor arterial road with two way traffic that extends from Eastern Avenue to 
O'Connor Drive. While many roads of similar nature have been reduced to 40km/h, in several sections of 
Broadview Avenue, the speed limit remains 50km/h. I have heard from residents concerned about 
speeding on Broadview Avenue and am requesting that the speed limit on Broadview, north of Danforth 
Avenue, be reduced to 40km/h to bring it in line with other arterial roads in East York. 

Recommendations: 
1. Toronto and East York Community Council reduce the speed limit along the following roadway from
50km/h to 40km/h:

a. Broadview Avenue between Danforth Avenue and O'Connor Drive

2. Toronto and East York Community Council direct the General Manager, Transportation Services to, to
install relevant speed limit signage along the roadway outlined in recommendation 1 above.

Sincerely, 

Paula Fletcher 
City Councillor 
Ward 14, Toronto-Danforth 


